
Confidentiality & Social Media Policy for the 2024 Margie and Robert E. 
Petersen NETRF Research Symposium 
 
Purpose: To ensure that all participants respect the integrity and confidentiality of presented 
data while promoting healthy discussions and the sharing of knowledge at the 2024 NETRF 
Research Symposium. 
 
1. Confidentiality: 

– Some sessions and/or conversations may contain sensitive or unpublished data. 
Attendees should respect confidentiality and not disclose, photograph, or record any of 
these materials and/or conversations. 

– If unsure about the confidentiality of specific data or sessions, please ask the presenter 
or conference organizers before sharing. 

– The sessions will be recorded by NETRF to be shared on the NETRF website at a later 
date. Presenters should not share confidential information in their presentations 
because NETRF cannot edit specific slides out of the posted videos. 

 
2. Social Media Sharing: 

– Attendees are encouraged to share general insights, topics, and excitement about the 
conference on social media using #NETRFSymposium2024. 

– Presenters should declare posters or oral presentations as confidential if they do not 
want them to be shared via social media. 

– Attendees should not post detailed scientific data, slides, posters, or other presentation 
materials to social media if the presenter has asked for confidentiality. 

 
3. Respect for All Participants: 

– Please be respectful, constructive, and professional in all online and offline 
communications related to the conference. 

– Harassment or offensive comments relating to the conference or its attendees will not 
be tolerated and may result in the offender being banned from future events. 

 
Our goal is to facilitate the free exchange of ideas in a respectful, collaborative, and confidential 
environment. Let's work together to make the 2024 NETRF Research Symposium a success! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



COVID Policy for the 2024 Margie and Robert E. Petersen NETRF Research 
Symposium 
 
NETRF requires that all attendees are fully vaccinated against COVID-19.  
 
If you display any symptoms of COVID-19 or feel unwell, please prioritize the health of fellow 
attendees by not participating in the conference in person. Additionally, we strongly 
recommend: 

– Testing for COVID-19 prior to your inbound trip. 
– Wearing a face mask in enclosed spaces. 
– Washing your hands or using hand sanitizer regularly.  

 
The health and safety of all participants are paramount. Your cooperation ensures a successful 
and safe experience for all involved in 2024 NETRF Research Symposium. 
 
 
 


